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TRUECLAIM ANNOUNCES CHANGES IN DIRECTORS

Toronto, Ontario (April 5, 2018) — TRUECLAIM EXPLORATION INC. (the “Company”) is pleased
to announce that the Company has appointed Matthew Fish as a director of the Company. The
Company also announces the resignation of Gerry Lefevre as a director of the Company. The
Company would like to thank Mr. Lefevre for his contributions to the Company.

Matthew Fish is a practicing securities and corporate litigation lawyer focused on technology
and resource issuers. He has extensive experience with respect to public companies, capital
markets and other facets fundamental to the natural resources sector. He acts as director and
general counsel for other privately held companies and was called to the Ontario Bar in 2012.
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